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The Honorable Louise Miller






August 26, 1999
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Miller:

Enclosed for Council's review and adoption is a supplemental appropriation of $234,000 to the Department of Natural Resources - Administration.  The funding of this supplemental appropriation is a $184,000 grant from a Washington State and $25,000 from Snohomish and Pierce Counties for Tri-County programs.

The $184,000 grant is part of the FY 1999 federal funds that were made available for salmon recovery efforts.  These funds have been allocated by Tri-County for public outreach services, 4(d) negotiations, the Tri-County science panel, and other expenses.  King County is acting as the agent for the Tri-County for purposes of accepting and administering this grant.  This is necessary because Tri-County is not a legal entity and therefore, is not able to accept or expend public funds.  Funds from this grant will be expended at the direction of the Tri-County Executive Committee.

The $50,000 in funding from Pierce and Snohomish Counties represents their share of services being provided to the Tri-County programs.  King County is administering the contracts for the project and the 1999 appropriations ordinance did not include these shared costs and associated revenues.

If you have any questions about this ordinance, please contact Tim Ceis, ESA Program Manager, at 296-8739.

Sincerely,

Ron Sims
King County Executive

Enclosure

cc:
King County Councilmembers

ATTN:  John Chelminiak, Chief of Staff

  Shelley Sutton, Policy Staff Director




  Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council

Pam Bissonnette, Director, Department of Natural Resources

Tim Ceis, ESA Program Manager

